
                                                                                                                      12th April 2010 
 
 
 
 

MY PERSONAL APPEAL IN REGARDS TO GREEN LOAN ASSESSORS  
 
 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
I have spent nearly $2500 towards training, insurance and registration. I almost left my 
current job to work with a company and register with them as an Assessor with the HO 
number that was emailed to me just 2 months ago. But within days, I read about the 
changes that limited work and therefore income as an Assessor . I am really disheartened 
by the uncertainties of opportunities for income for people like me who got registered 
only recently.  
 
$2500 is a big amount of money for me with which I could have done many things for 
my family. I trusted the promises made for the Green Loans Assessment program and 
made payments towards it from my small savings. Kindly pay me atleast $2500 so I 
won’t have loss for the money I invested even if I can’t make any extra amount through 
this program. This is my last resort and appeal. 
 
Thanking you in anticipation for the best possible positive and productive outcome. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Deva Anand Ezekiel 
 

 




